
Texas Motorcycle Safety Coalition Meeting 
December 14, 2023 

 

Announcements 

 
2024 TMSC Motorcycle Safety Awards Nominations are open. Information can be found on 
the Awards page of the Look Learn Live website https://www.looklearnlive.org/safety-awards/ 
including a link to the nomination survey. Nominations will close on April 15, 2024, and 
winners announced at the June 2024 TMSC meeting. 
https://tti.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_aW4c7nruTF7xyw6  

 
 
“Watch For Motorcycle” yard signs available. There are 632 signs available with a new design 
on yellow corrugated board. Please consider ordering for your entire group/club and area to 
reduce the number of shipments. Coordinating with your local Traffic Safety Specialist is also 
recommended for each district. Contact Cathy at c-brooks@tti.tamu.edu to place your order. 

 
 
Riders and instructors needed for a focus group to pilot test instructor recruitment materials 
being developed. If you are interested in participating, please drop your name and contact 
information in the chat or contact Kim at k-sailor@tti.tamu.edu expressing your interest. 
 
We are happy to announce 7 new/updated TMSC members in the past 2 months. We welcome all 
and encourage you to invite others to join. TMSC patches are offered to new and updated 
member information that include a valid zip code. You can now sign up or update your information 
directly through the Coalition page of the Look Learn Live website 
https://www.looklearnlive.org/coalition/ . 
 
Next meeting TMSC meeting will be scheduled in March 2024. 


